
Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Spring 2021 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
It has been lovely to have Cardiff Class back 

together again.  

We welcomed Theo to the class and he has 

settled in amazingly. He loves spending time 

singing and reading books and really loves 

Charles’ music sessions.  

Our new topic is ‘Spring’ and we decorated 

plant pots and our class story is ‘Jasper’s 

Beanstalk’ 

We have continued to enjoy our Bucket 

sessions and one group has even begun to 

work on Stage 4 (work at tables) where we do 

an activity demonstrated by Liz. We have 

created some amazing Gingerbread men, 

faces with Red Noses and rainbows.  

We all continue to enjoy cooking, food play, 

messy play and outside discovery now the 

weather is improving.  

 

Dates to remember- Term starts Monday 19th 

March  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


